
April 11, 2024 

To whom it may concern 

Sumitomo Mitsui Trust Holdings, Inc. 

Donations for the Relief of Earthquake Victims in Taiwan 

Sumitomo Mitsui Trust Holdings, Inc. (Director, President: Toru Takakura; hereinafter “SuMi TRUST 

Holdings”) would like to express our heartfelt condolences and sympathy to all those who were affected by 

the earthquake in Taiwan. 

As a token of our support, SuMi TRUST Holdings will donate JPY 5 million towards relief of disaster victims 

and the restoration of disaster-stricken areas. 

Again, we would like to extend our heartfelt sympathy to all those affected as we sincerely hope for the 

earliest possible recovery and reconstruction of the affected areas. 

End 


